
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 

 
 
 
 

National Grid’s commitment to our customers and 
communities begins by providing safe and reliable 
service. To that end, National Grid will be making 
improvements to our infrastructure so it can continue to 
safely and reliably supply the customers in Schenectady 
and Saratoga Counties with natural gas.  
Project Description 
We are about to begin a natural gas infrastructure 
improvement project in your area which will replace 
approximately 1.1 miles of natural gas transmission 
pipeline (Pipeline E18) between the Towns of Glenville 
and Rotterdam in Schenectady County.  The existing 
pipeline will be decommissioned and abandoned in 
place after installation of the new pipeline.  Replacing 
this section of Pipeline E18 will allow National Grid to 
proactively increase the long-term reliability of its assets 
and will help enable future inline inspections of the pipe.  
The ability to perform inline inspections is beneficial 
because it allows for the performance of a more 
thorough inspection using advanced technology. 
What activities will occur? 
The project will be performed under Article VII of the 
New York State Public Service Law.  After the project is 
approved, National Grid and our approved contractors 
will be in your area performing work necessary to 
construct the pipeline, including marking utilities, survey 
work, necessary vegetation clearing, and eventually 
construction.   
How will the work affect me? 
The impacts to our customers and neighbors will be 
minimal.  The preparatory work will be done in the 
Spring of 2026, with construction following.  Most of the 
construction will be underground and not visible to the 
general public. 
What will construction impacts be? 
The construction impacts will be minimal. Our team will 
work with community members to notify them of 
upcoming activities. Please contact us if you would like 
to discuss timelines related to your location. 
Please keep safety a priority 
National Grid staff will create a safe workspace on all 
locations.  Our staff and contractors are required to 
carry photo IDs. For your safety and the safety of our 
workers, please stay clear of vehicles and any active 
field work.  
 

Contact Us 
Scan below or visit 
ngrid.com/mohawk 

Quick Project Facts: 
 
 
Where:  Rotterdam to Glenville, 

Schenectady County, New York 
 

When:  April 2026 – Spring 2027  
 
Hours:  Mon – Sat, 7 AM to 7 PM 

Changes will be communicated 
in advance of work outside 
these hours 

 
Questions? Contact: 

Project Engagement Team 
(888) 275-2587 

 
Email us at: Box.MohawkPL-
E18HDD@nationalgrid.com 
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Smell Gas. Act Fast. 
Move your family and pets to a safe area 
outside and call 911 or alert National Grid’s gas 
emergency contact number 1-800-892-2345 
immediately. Never assume someone else will 
call. 


